508

P.O. Bow 1270 Stour Fally, SD 57101-1270 Phone: 605.335.1

December 26, 2023
RE: Scholarship Application
Dear Student,

Mr. Lioyd Amundson, owner of First Security Bank, created the LA Amundson Scholarship Fund over 30
years ago, now known as the LA Amundson Ohana Foundation, to assist graduating high school seniors
and first year college students with financial assistance as they enroll in college or a trade school. The
overall goal of the program is to promote the vitality of our local communities by providing educational
opportunities to our local students. To date, Mr. Amundson has awarded 5,826 scholarships totaling over
$7,637,000.

Seniors and college freshman, who graduated from Henning School, have been invited to participate in
this scholarship opportunity if you plan to attend college or a vocational trade school.

This year’s, 2024-2025, scholarship application will be 100% completed online. To apply, please submit
your Name, High School Location and Email Address to Lisa Erck at lerck@amundsonbanks.com and an
application link will be emailed to you for your completion. It will be the responsibility of the student to
log in and complete the steps necessary for the application. An incomplete application will not be
considered. The deadline for the application to be completed is March 1, 2024,

We look forward to receiving your application and our hope is Mr. Amundson’s generosity will benefit
you as you continue with your post-secondary education.

Best wishes for continued success and good luck!

Sincerely, s

Lisa Erck, on behalf of
LA Amundson Ohana Foundation



